
 

 
TO:  All Shipping Agents 
 
FROM: Willem Jacobs – Manager of Port Operations 
 
DATE:  07 September 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Flat rack unloading from vessel policy 
 
 
Due to a recent incident taking place, the Port Authority is left with no option but to 
implement the following policy: 
 
Any vessel arriving after Friday, September, 10, 2010, containing any flat rack that 
has straps secured under the flat rack will NOT be lifted from the vessel or moved 
to another location on the vessel. Any units found to be under the flat rack will not 
be unloaded from vessel. Should the flat rack be above a hatch preventing the hatch 
from opening, all units below the hatch will not be unloaded. All units remaining 
onboard will be returned to the home port. The Port Authority is not responsible for 
any additional costs/charges, customer satisfaction, liability or damages this may 
cause. This applies to all vessels and all shipping lines. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Willem Jacobs 
Operations Manager – Port Authority 
 
 
  


